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SHARE PURCHASE PLAN CLOSED 
 
The Directors of Red River Resources Limited (ASX: RVR) (Company) announce that 28 shareholders 
participated in the Share Purchase Plan (SPP) which closed on 18 December 2015 and raised $141,500. 
 
1,347,633 new shares have been allotted to the eligible shareholders and application has been made to 
the ASX for the new shares to be listed. 
 
 
Please see Appendix 3B for full details. 
 

On behalf of the Board 
 
 
 
 

CAMERON BODLEY 
Company Secretary 
Red River Resources Limited  

End. 
 
For further information please visit Red River’s website or contact us: 
 
Mel Palancian  Nathan Ryan 
Managing Director  NWR Communications 
mpalancian@redriverresources.com.au  nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au 
D: +61 3 9095 7775  M: +61 420 582 887 

 
 


